
 

Weston Annual Town Budget Meeting 

Weston High School Auditorium  

April 19, 2017 

 

Present:   First Selectman Nina Daniel, Board of Finance Vice Chairman Jerry Sargent,  Town 

Counsel Patricia Sullivan, Moderator Bob Uzenoff, Parliamentarian Barbara Reynolds, Town 

Administrator Jonathan Luiz, Finance Director Rick Darling, School Finance Director Rich Rudl, 

Supt. of Schools Dr. Bill McKersie, Board of Education Chair Ellen Uzenoff and Donna M 

Anastasia, Clerk of the meeting.    

 

Also in attendance:  Margaret Wirtenberg, Arne and Helen deKeijzer, ACO Mark Harper, 

Director of Parks and Recreation Dave Ungar, Public Works Director Joe Lametta, and 

approximately 90-95  others in attendance.  

 

Meeting was called to order by First Selectman Daniel at 8:01 PM.   

 

Motion:  

Ms. Daniel thanked everyone for coming to the meeting and asked 

 for a motion to nominate Bob Uzenoff as Moderator, motion was 

seconded and with all in favor and none opposed, motion carries. 

  

   Motion:   

Ms. Daniel made a motion to appoint Barbara Reynolds as 

Parliamentarian, motion seconded and with none opposed motion 

carries unanimously.  

 

 

Ms. Daniel turned the meeting over to Mr. Uzenoff who requested from the Registrars the total 

present that are eligible to vote. The Registrars confirmed that the total eligible voters were 

under the 130 requirement therefore with no quorum the meeting adjourned to a machine 

vote.  

 

Mr. Uzenoff asked for a motion to adjourn, motion seconded and with all in favor the Annual 

Town Budget Meeting adjourned at  8:13 PM.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Donna M Anastasia, Clerk   


